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Carlsbad Energy Center Project 

CONDUCTOR WIRE INSTALLATION NOTICE 

Meeting California’s Energy Needs with Environmental Responsibility 

 
 

Transmission Line Conductor Wire Installation 

The Carlsbad Energy Center will be installing transmission line conductor wire at the Carlsbad Energy 

Center Project site located at 4600 Carlsbad Boulevard in Carlsbad, California.  The wire installations 

will be performed between December 28, 2017 and January 9, 2018.   

Extended Work Hour Notification 

The wire installations will occur overnight from 6:00 PM to 5:00 AM.  The wire installation will be 

conducted in a manner to ensure that excessive noise is avoided.   

Carlsbad Energy Center maintains a 24-hour “hotline” for the public to ask any questions or express 

any noise-related concerns that may arise during construction activities at the site. Callers will be 

prompted to record a voicemail message which will be immediately transferred to the project’s Noise 

Monitoring Officer. Callers may also press “0” to be directed to a person who will collect information 

about your concern or comment and direct it to the project’s Noise Monitoring Officer.  

Noise Comment Hotline  
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Please do not hesitate to call with any questions or concerns that you may have. Thank you. 

 

Carlsbad Energy Center LLC             

5790 Fleet Street, Suite 200 

Carlsbad, CA 92008 
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